
From:  Branden Grimmett <bfelixg@yahoo.com>

Sent time:  09/03/2020 01:53:11 PM

To:  Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  Re: Fwd: Notice of Availability for the Hollywood Center Project Final EIR (ENV-2018-2116-EIR)
 

Hi Mindy,

I have lived at 6253 Hollywood Blvd for 2+ years now and I don’t receive these emails. Instead, they’re being forwarded to me
by a friend who lives a few blocks away. 

Since this project will be right outside my window and block my view of the Hollywood Sign and Capitol Records building,
decreasing my home property, can I please be added to your mailing list so that I can properly be kept up to speed on this?

Thank you,

Dr. Branden Grimmett

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone

On Thursday, September 3, 2020, 12:57 PM, Branden Grimmett <bfelixg@yahoo.com> wrote:

How do I get on this list???

I attended the public hearing about this last week FYI. 

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone

On Thursday, September 3, 2020, 8:39 AM, Jonathan Ducrest <jducrest@icloud.com> wrote:

Hi; FYI might be some interesting stuff about the project 
Xo
J

Begin forwarded message:

From: Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>
Date: September 3, 2020 at 17:08:52 GMT+2
To: undisclosed-recipients:;
Subject: Notice of Availability for the Hollywood Center Project Final EIR (ENV-
2018-2116-EIR)

Hello,

You are receiving this email because you are an interested party and/or a mandated
recipient of the Notice of  Availability for the Hollywood Center Project Final
Environmental Impact Report (EIR). 

This email is to inform you that the City has released the Final EIR for the Hollywood
Center Project, which is now available for public review on the City's website at the
following location:  https://planning.lacity.org/development-services/eir/hollywood-center-
project-2. 

https://overview.mail.yahoo.com/?.src=iOS
https://overview.mail.yahoo.com/?.src=iOS
https://planning.lacity.org/development-services/eir/hollywood-center-project-2


In addition, hard copies, or digital copies via CD-ROM or USB flash drive, can be made
available upon request. Due to current events surrounding COVID-19, the City is taking
additional steps to provide the public access to documents. Should you need special
accommodations, please contact me directly.

Please see the attached Notice for more information.  

Thank you. 
-- 

Mindy Nguyen

City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3674

               

https://planning4la.org
https://www.facebook.com/Planning4LA/
https://www.instagram.com/planning4la/
https://twitter.com/Planning4LA
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UChl2PmRhAzUf158o0vZjnHw/videos
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